
HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF DEVELOPMENTAL DISABILITIES

A .5 MILL BALLOT ISSUE TO KEEP 
PRESCHOOL AND SCHOOL AGE  
CHILDREN IN OUR SCHOOLS

Commitment to Compassion
 NOVEMBER 5, 2024

Inclusion Helps Strengthen Our Community
On November 5, 2024, we have a critical opportunity 
to assist those with developmental disabilities in our 
community. 
A 0.5 mil levy (approximately $1.46/month per 
$100,000 of home value) will be on the ballot, 
supporting the Hardin County Board of DD (HCBDD), 
allowing them to continue the vital services they 
provide. 
However, if the community votes “no” on the levy, we 
will no longer be able to pay 
for preschool and school age 
classrooms at Simon 
Kenton School.
This levy will ensure 
advocacy, inclusion 
and personal growth 
for individuals in the 
surrounding area with 
developmental disabilities. 
Let’s seize this chance 
to uphold HCBDD’s 
commitment to 
compassion and support 
for those we serve. 

For more information, visit hardindd.org

VOTE
    ON

NOVEMBER

WHO DOES HARDIN COUNTY BOARD 
OF DEVELOPMENTAL DISABILITIES SERVE?

50% 
ADULTS

25% 
PRESCHOOL/ 
SCHOOL AGE 
CHILDREN

25% 
EARLY
INTERVENTION

Our mission is to support children’s and adults’ choices  
to live, learn, work, and play for a better tomorrow.
Services for adults include service coordination for 
housing, benefits, employment, transportation, providers, 
community integration, health and much more. Services 
are coordinated with the needs of individuals in mind and 
are provided 24/7 whether it is day or home 
based services.


